
Please note that the Stanton policy that you are trying to access has been superseded by an NTHSSA 

Policy that you can find here:  

https://ournthssa.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/12-01-V1-Regional-SOP-Hand-Hygiene.pdf 

If you encounter a request for a username and password, please use “guest” as your username and 

“bestcare” as the password. 
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